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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON, DC

18 September 2017

SAF/AAII (FOIA)
1000 Air Force Pentagon
Washington DC 20330-0100

Mr. John Greenwald
Dear Mr. Greenwald

This is in response to the Freedom of Information Act referral of documents forwarded to
this office 9 January 2017 by the NSA relating to the NSA FOIA ref 77069-R2. The attached

document was reviewed by our HAF/ES and AF/A3 and concur with the NSA withholdings and
therefore we make no other determination and the document is being released in its entirety.

Please direct your questions to Janet Beasley at (703) 614-3025 or
janet.f.beasley.civi@mail.mil and reference case number #2017-01443-F.

Sincerely
Digitally signed by

BEASLEY.JANET seastev anerr.i1rossasss
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JANET F. BEASLEY

Government Information Specialist







































